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Greetings Again,

We'd like to welcome you to come wvisit us at our office at
16525 Hamilton or give us a call at 341-0346~7. Between the hours
of 1l0am to 6pm.

We are pleased to announce that the number of signatures has
taken a leap to 7,500. But we must step up the pace. Go out and
visit your neighbors and friends, tell them about the Communist
Labor Party, get them to sign the petition. We have only 34 days
until April 30th to ensure the victory of the Communist Labor
Party a place on the ballot. It's up to us. So, let's go get Em!!

We know some teachers who have proven themselves worthy of
mention by turning in 600 signatures since we've begun the
petition drive. Also congratulations to our friends on the east
side of Detroit who have turned in 500 signatures. With workers
such as these we are sure to be victorious.

Historically the capitalists have tried to restrict the
working class from participating in the elections. We must remem-—
ber the Negro people in their fight for the right to vote, and
the women sufferage struggles of the 1920s.

Qur class is being attacked again. Recently two bills were
introduced in the legislature to limit the number of partys in
the voting booth to nine and seven have already made it.

with this move we must work doubly hard to ensure victory in
this first stage. The working class will not be represented if it
is left up to the Democratic and Republican partys. The Communist
Labor Party upholds the banner for Jobs, Peace and Equality.
Representing the working class, we will provide the platform that
will expose the rotten capitalist system.

In April the Communist Labor Party will be issuing a
Michigan People's Tribune. Articles are welcomed to ensure its

success. {

Please turn in names of persons wanting to be added on cur
mailing list fo the Campaign Committee at 16525 Hamilton or give
us a call at B41-0346-7.

16525 HAMILTONM, HIGHLAND PAREK
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